
This year our attendance target is 96.5%. This week's attendance
figures are:

EYFS:      91.0 %                                           YEAR 4: 95.2 %       
YEAR 1:   88.3 %                                           YEAR 5: 91.2 %
YEAR 2:  97.0 %                                           YEAR 6: 94.3 %
YEAR 3:  94.0 %                                   YEAR 2 WIN THIS WEEK!!

Thythorn are looking forward to welcoming our new EYFS children in August 2025.

We still have a small number of spaces if a school place is required for your child or
someone you know. Please contact the school and we can arrange a tour of the
school and the chance to meet the EYFS teacher, Mrs Brewster. There are a number
of welcome meetings / sessions and opportunities to come into Thythorn leading up
to the new term. An email has been sent to our new families, 
informing them of the list of important dates and information
last week. 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to the 
Thythorn community.                       

The house points totals this term so far are: 

Attenborough House:    373 points
Lineker House:                283 points
Townsend House:          252 points 
Wan House:                   235 points 
 

12  - 15  May 25:                     SATS - Year 6th th

19  May 25:                              New Walk Museum Trip, Year 3th

26th - 30th May 25:                 Half Term 
6  June 25:                              Class photographsth

10  June 25:                             Pirate Day Trip - EYFS, Year 1 & Year 2th

8th July 25:                              Last day of academic year        

Well done this week to all the children who achieved a certificate. If your child shows any learning powers at home, please use a ‘wow'
slip (copies in reception) and hand in to the office. Slips are available on the website too. 

Well done to Elicia, Ellie-Mae and Piper (Year 4)and Lilley, Ruby and Zoey (Year 2) for their performances at their recent dance show.
We are all so proud of you.

Congratulations to Xander (Year 2) who has passed his level 3 swimming and now moves up to the next stage. Well done Xander!

Children celebrating their birthday recently are:
EYFS:     Mason
YEAR 1:   Willow, Mateo
YEAR 2:  George
YEAR 3:  Lenny, Harry
YEAR 4:  Cole, Izack
YEAR 5:  Nicholas, Mylah, Jack, Declan
YEAR 6:  Joshua, Olivia, Logan, Serena

We hope you all have a wonderful birthday and enjoy your special day.

A NOTE FROM MRS PRICE ...

School Newsletter  - 9th May, 2025

WE HAVE RECENTLY SAID HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ...

MAY’S LEARNING POWER IS THE REFLECTIVE RANGER

ATTENDANCE

PARENTS / CARERS REMINDERS ...

SOURCES OF SUPPORT

It’s been another busy couple of weeks at Thythorn Field! Year 5 have been doing Bikeability and having a fabulous time on their residential to Aylmerton. 
This week we had an assembly about this year’s Colour Dash (more information to follow). On Thursday we all looked fabulous in red, white and blue to
celebrate VE day. Year 6 have been working hard to prepare for their SATs next week and we all wish them the best of luck.

                AUTUMN 2025 EYFS NEW STARTERS ... HOUSE POINTS UPDATE

SHOUT OUTS

As the warmer weather is upon us, please send your child into school with sun cream applied / sun cream in their bag to apply themselves at
break/lunchtime if required. Please also send a hat with your child if required
Please inform your class teacher in the morning if your child is being collected by a different adult from the usual routine
Please call/email/text the office by 8.45am to inform staff if your child is unwell and the reason for their absence
Please update the office if you have a change to contact details/address to ensure we hold up to date details
Please remind your child of their meal preference each day to ensure they are asking for the correct meal option (packed lunch or hot dinner) when
informing their teacher each morning

YEAR 6 SATS...
Children in year 6 will be taking part in their SATS next week. All children in year 6
are invited to come to school at 8.25am on Monday 12  May - Thursday 15  May.
We will be offering the children a light breakfast of toast and a chance to settle in
and relax with their friends before the test begins. If your child would like to come in
early, please come through the main reception at 8.25am. If your child is not
coming in for breakfast, please ensure they are in school promptly for 8.35am as
the tests begin immediately after registration.

th th

Our free service is available to parents/carers, children and young people living in Leicestershire. We can help by providing impartial
information, advice and support on Special Educational Needs and Disability. 
sendiassleicestershire.org.uk
         

CARE NAVIGATOR CONTACT DETAILS ...
If you are waiting for a paediatrician
appointment, it may be helpful to contact the
Care Navigator in our area who will be able to
offer advice and support.

The details are as follows:

Blaby, Oadby and Wigston area - Steph Burton
07464 493836
         

https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/autism-space/

